
 
 

Dear GAP families, 

 

As we are in our winter season, the need for school closure or delay due to inclement weather 

may occur. If a snow day or two-hour late start is called, GAP will remain open. Below are the 

general guidelines for a weather-related closure or delay. 

 

If there is a school delay, schools will open two hours later than normal.  

● GAP will be open at regular times 6:30AM-6:00PM at your normal site. 

● There will not be breakfast as food service will not be open. 

● Lunch and the remainder of the day will be as normal. 

 

If there are school closures, GAP will be open at one location for all students - Mullan Trail 

Elementary 

● We will be open 6:30AM- 6:00PM 

● It is a drop-in program for students already registered for GAP. 

● Sign-in and sign-out will still be needed, and you will need to write your child’s name on 

the sheet. 

● Breakfast and lunch will not be served. 

○ Your child needs to bring lunch and eat breakfast before coming. 

● There is an extra charge for closure days. Please see the pricing guide on the GAP 

website.  

● We will go outside and play, so please dress your child accordingly. 

 

Mullan Trail GAP is located at the corner of 12th and Compton (inside the playground). Phone 

number is 208-777-8251.  

 


